
AUSLEY & MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS A N D  C O U N S E L O R S  AT LAW 

123 S O U T H  CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (Z IP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE. FLORIDA 32301 

1850) 224-9118 FAX 18501 222-7560  

March 23,2012 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Cindy Miller 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Tampa Electric Company's Request for a Rule Development Workshop with 
Proposed Amendments to Rules 25-6.050 and 25-6.100, F.A.C. 
(UNDOCKETED) 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

This is to request on behalf of Tampa Electric Company that a rule development 
workshop be scheduled and conducted in connection with the above rule amendments that were 
the subject of a March 9, 2012 Notice of Development of Rulemaking. Such a workshop will 
enable the Commission's Staff, Tampa Electric Company and other interested persons to discuss 
any concerns they may have regarding the proposed rule amendments and to offer suggestions 
and edits that may improve the rule amendments ultimately developed. 

Sincerely, 

Lp1/3c*.c.L--, 
James D. Beasley 

JDB/pp 

cc: Ann Cole, Director J 
Office of Commission Clerk 


